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SELIGSON & CO OMX HELSINKI 25 EXCHANGE TRADED FUND UCITS ETF: POSSIBLE CHANGE RELATED TO THE 
MANAGEMENT COMPANY 
 
Seligson & Co Fund Management Company’s Board of Directors has approved the merger plan to merge the 
investment company Seligson & Co Plc (its current parent company) into Seligson & Co Fund Management Company 
Plc (a current 100% owned subsidiary).  
 
The purpose of the arrangement is to streamline corporate structure and governance. The Board of Directors has also 
decided to apply for an extension of the existing fund management license for investment services and to offer via 
Seligson & Co Fund Management Company the discretionary asset management services now provided by Seligson & 
Co Plc. 
 
The execution of the arrangement depends on permissions by relevant authorities and approvals by an extraordinary 
AGMs of the companies. 
 
The planned merger should not have any impact on Seligson & Co OMX Helsinki 25 Exchange Traded Fund UCITS ETF 
nor its unit holders. 
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